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Submission Performance Reports (SPRs) have been sent to Medicare Advantage Organizations
(MAOs) since 2019 to help plans review instances where their encounter data submission patterns
appear particularly low and for which technical assistance and feedback from CMS may be
appropriate. This notification is being resent to correct the link to the performance reports below. 

The Medicare Advantage Encounter Data Submission Performance Reports for May 2023 are
available at:

HPMS Home Page > Risk Adjustment > Encounter Data > Submission Performance Report > May
2023 Update

If you have questions about your Submission Performance Report, please email
RiskAdjustmentOperations@cms.hhs.gov with the subject line “Submission Performance Report-
May 2023 Update.”
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